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The Butterfly Defect addresses the widening
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by globalization and their effective
management. It shows how the dynamics of
turbo-charged globalization has ...

The Butterfly Defect: How Globalization
Creates Systemic Risks, and What to Do about
It
The Butterfly Defect: How Globalization
Creates Systemic Risks, and What to Do about
It Ian Goldin and Mike Mariathasan How to
better manage systemic risks—from cyber
attacks and pandemics to ...

Mike Mariathasan
The super-spreaders of the goods of
globalization—airport hubs, fiber-optic
cables, global financial centers—are also the
super-spreaders of the bads. This is the
“butterfly defect” of globalization, ...

Rethinking Global Resilience
In this age of globalization we need to move
from linear concepts of risk to understand
systemic risk. This means seeing the big
picture when all of the elements of a system
are placed side by side, ...

Risk and Complexity
Often, the groups sport names that attempt to
make them sound like reasonable, unbiased,
informational entities. Globalization and
Health released a report in February 2022
investigating the work of ...
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